Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VII — CENTRAL VISAYAS
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Office of the Schools Division

Superintendent
March 23, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.eg7S. 2020

1st VIRTUAL HOLY WEEK RETREAT CAMP

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, SGOD/CID
Public Schools Division Superintendents/DISTRICT OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. For the information and gu1dance to all concerned, attached herewith is the BSP
Council Memorandum No. 8, series of 2021 which entitled as “15T Virtual Holy Week Retreat
Camp”.

2. Each District are encouraged to have at least one (1) participant. Interested
participants may register to this link: http://bit.ly/1stVHWRCregform.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is advised.

SCANDALES, EdD., CESO
%) ivision Superintendent

Address: IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: Trunk Line: 032-520-3216, 520-3217; SDO Office: 032-255-6405
Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph




BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
Eastern Visayas Region
Cebu Council

22 March 2021

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
Number 08 S. 2021
TO : Division Scouting Commissioners

District Field Commissioners
Public and Private School Principal
Unit Leaders

SUBJECT : 15T VIRTUAL HOLY WEEK RETREAT CAMP

1. We are pleased to announce the conduct of the 1% Virtual Holy Week Retreat
Camp on March 31 - April 4, 2021, VIA ZOOM.

2. Details of the Virtual Holy Week Camp are as follows:

a.

Objectives

- Enable the Scouts to reflect on important truths of the Lenten Season
- Offer the Scouts the opportunity for personal reflection and meditation
- To be able plan activities for Praying, Fasting, and Giving.
Participants

- Currently registered to the Boy Scouts of the Philippines

- Senior Scouts

- Rover Scouts

Interested participants may register at the given link below

http://bit.ly/1stVHWRCregform.

All participants are requested to be in the ZOOM meeting 15 minutes
before the start of the opening program. The link will be given to the
official participants on March 30, 2021.

The Opening Ceremony will be on 31 March 2021, 10:00 a.m. and the
Closing Ceremony will be on 4 April 2021 at 11.00 a.m.

Participants are advised to wear their Scout type A uniform during the
Opening and Closing Ceremony and/or as advised by the officer of the
day.

3. Your preferential attention to this activity is highly solicited.

CRISLIN K. ILUSTRISIMO
OIC-Council Scout Executive



